

E6-1-3 TTMA 21-22

Choose a word in each line that has a different stress pattern:

1. A. interview B. library C. creative D. badminton
2. A. poster B. wardrobe C. photo D. hotel
3. A. computer B. picture C. newspaper D. music

Choose the word that has different sound in the underlined part:

4. A. lnch B. computer C. calculator D. uniform
5. A. lamps B. clocks C. beds D. desks
6. A. children B. much C. school D. chair

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. My mum always asks me to wash my before meals.

- A. fingers B. arms C. legs D. hands

8. My younger sister a short black hair.

- A. have B. has C. is D. are

9. I like to read « Muc Tim » very much. It's my magazine.

- A. nice B. quickly C. happiness D. favourite

10. Mimi to music now.

- A. listens B. listen C. is listening D. listening

11. Let's put our school uniform and go to school.

- A. in B. on C. of D. for

12. How are you? -

- A. I'm five years old B. I am five, thank you. C. Not at all. D. Fine, thanks.

13.School _____ at 4.30 p.m every day.

- A. finishes B. are finishing C. is finishing D. finish

14.Children like to play_____

- A. lesson B. football C. housework D. physic

15.There _____ clothes on the floor.

- A. is B. are C. have D. has

16.My friends _____ judo after school.

- A. have B. play C. do D. study

17.There is a family photo _____ the wall.

- A. on B. in C. up D. at

18.What _____ you have in the kitchen?

- A. are B. is C. does D. do

19.Listen! Are they _____ in the classroom?

- A. sing B. singing C. sings D. is singing

20.Lan: "What's your favorite room?"

Nam: " _____ "

- A. That's right. B. I don't know. C. My bedroom. D. It's next to the bed.

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21.Do you like learning English?

- A. singing B. studying C. writing D. speaking

22.He always puts on uniform to school.

- A. works B. does C. wears D. studies

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

23.The cat is in front of the chair.

- A. next to B. behind C. on D. under

24.My friend thinks English is very difficult.

- A. good B. bad C. easy D. hard

Mark the letter A, B ,C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

25.There is a living room, a small kitchen and two bathroom in my new apartment.

- A. is B. small C. and D. bathroom

26.How much time does you spend learning English everyday?

- A. does B. spend C. English D. everyday

27.My bed is small and it's next on a wardrobe.

- A. is B. it's C. on D. wardrobe

28.She often have dinner at 7pm, and now she is having dinner.

- A. at B. have C. is having D. now

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

This is Nam's room. His room is not very (29)..... . There are two (30), a table, a bed, a wardrobe and a (31)..... in his room. The table is near the window. There ...(32).... an ink-pot, some books and an English – Vietnamese dictionary On the table. The bed is on the right of the room.

- 29.A. big B. the biggest C. biggest D. bigger

- 30.A. bookshelf B. window C. chairs D. vase

- 31.A.doors B. bookshelf C. sofas D. chairs

- 32.A. is B. are C. has D. have

Read the following passage and the mark letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Nam's grandparents live in a nice, small house in the countryside. There isn't a school, a bookshop, a hotel, a hospital, a restaurant near it but there is a long river. There is a rice paddy behind the house. There is a rice paddy in front of it, too. To the left of the house is a small market. To the right of the house is a big garden. His grandparents grow a lot of vegetables and flowers in the garden. He loves them and their house very much. It is quiet and peaceful. He visits it every summer.

33. What is behind the house?

- A.** a big garden **B.** a rice paddy **C.** a long river **D.** a small market

34. Is there a rice paddy in front of the house?

- A.** No, there is **B.** No, there isn't **C.** Yes, there is **D.** Yes, there are

35. What's to the right of the house?

- A.** a big garden **B.** a rice paddy **C.** a long river **D.** a small market

36. Do Nam's grandparents grow a lot of flowers in the garden?

- A.** Yes, he does **B.** No, they don't **C.** No, he doesn't **D.** Yes, they do

Mark the letter A,B,C or D to indicate the sentence that it means the same as the sentence printed before it

37. The tall tree is behind my house.

- A.** My house is on the tall tree.
B. My house is in front of the tall tree.
C. My house is in front to the tall tree
D. My house is under the tall tree

38. We have a sink, a fridge, a cooker in our kitchen.

- A.** There has a sink, a fridge, a cooker in our kitchen.

- B.** There are a sink, a fridge, a cooker in our kitchen.
- C.** There have a sink, a fridge, a cooker in our kitchen.
- D.** There is a sink, a fridge, a cooker in our kitchen.

39. My favourite food is chicken

- A.** I likes chicken
- B.** I like chicken best
- C.** I like food chicken
- D.** I favourite is chicken food

40. The notebook is on the book.

- A.** The book is under the notebook.
- B.** The book is behind the notebook.
- C.** The book is next to the notebook.
- D.** The book is in front of the notebook.